March 2™ 2020 Town of Baldwin Planning Committee Meeting

The March 2nd meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by chairman Joe Kusilek.

Members present were Joe Kusilek, Dave Niccum, Mike Curtis and Doug Veenendall.

Dave Parr presented a conditional use permit for 2545 80th Ave, Woodville, in Section 26. Dave Parr
wants to park and maintain some Quad and Tri axle trucks. Trucks would be empty leaving and

returning.

County said a contractor storage yard permit was needed and must go through County Board of
Adjustment.

Motion to approve by Dave Niccum, second by Mike Curtis. Motion approved.
Motion to approve zoning map changes by Doug Veenendall, second by Dave Niccum.

Motion to adjourn by Doug Veenendall second by Dave Niccum at 7:45 p.m.



